
CALLING ALL PARENTS, GRANDPARENTS, TEACHERS 

 

ĖCOLE ROYAL BAY SECONDARY 

DRY GRAD CARNIVAL 

Saturday, May 3rd 6:15pm-1:00am 
 

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTEERS 

 

We are looking for Volunteers to help with Royal Bay’s Ninth Annual 
Dry Grad Carnival! We need approximately 100 volunteers to work a 
variety of stations throughout the evening. The shifts are from 
6:15pm - 8:30pm and 8:30pm - 10:45pm. We are looking for 
parents, grandparents, etc... from ANY grade willing to volunteer their 
time to ensure the Carnival runs safely & smoothly. Let’s give the grads 
of 2025 an amazing and memorable event!! 

 

To sign up go online to https://volunteersignup.org/WLQA9  
 

For more information about volunteering, please email 
RBSSdrygradvolunteer@gmail.com  

 

Don’t miss out on being a part of this awesome event!  

 

Thank you in advance for your support! 

Dry Grad Carnival Committee 
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